
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Presidio County 

Texas Community Development Block Grant Program 
 

Presidio County is giving notice of the County’s intent to 
submit a Community Development Fund application to the 
Texas Department of Agriculture – CDBG Program. The 
grant application request on behalf of the Redford Water 
Supply is $275,000 for water facility improvements to 
construct one water storage tank at the Redford Water 
Plant. The Redford Water Plant is located approximately 
one quarter mile north of the entrance to Redford, Texas. 
The TxCDBG Project will benefit the Community of 
Redford. The application will be available for review on and 
after February 2, 2017 at the Office of the County Judge, 
Presidio County Courthouse located at 300 North Highland 
in Marfa, Texas during regular business hours. Este aviso 
se puede encontrar en inglés y en español en la corte del 
Condado. 
 
 


